
UTILITY COMMITTEE REPORT
Performance Based Rates Applications Process Options

Recommendation of the Committee

That the process for the 2021 review of applications by EPCOR Water Services Inc. to establish
new performance based rates for water, wastewater, and drainage services, as set out in
Attachment 1 of the April 30, 2021, Office of the City Clerk report OCC00403, be approved.

History

At the April 30, 2021, Utility Committee meeting, the April 30, 2021, Office of the City Clerk report
OCC00403 was considered.

Attachment

April 30, 2021, Office of the City Clerk report OCC00403
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